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Head of School 

Our Campus Master Plan 
Many of our parents and students will remember the process Southridge followed last 
year to design our Campus Master Plan. For those readers new to our school, the 
Southridge community was invited to participate in meeting one of our school’s strategic 
priorities – to develop a long-term vision for our campus. Working closely with architects 
Simon Richards and Les Andrew, our teachers, staff, parents, students and alumni 
helped our Campus Master Plan Committee inform the plan’s development by providing 
excellent insights and valuable feedback. Both Simon and Les have years of experience 
designing campuses and buildings for the world of education – and independent 
schools in particular. 
 
Over the course of one full year (from May 2014 to May 2015), our community held 
many sessions with Simon and Les as we worked together to outline how the future of 
our school’s campus would look. Keep in mind that the point of our campus planning 
process was to outline, not design, the buildings that would be built, the renovations that 
would be undertaken and internal movements that would take place as we envision the 
future physical configuration of our campus over the next twenty to thirty years. 
 
Of particular note were the open house events that Southridge hosted for parents, 
students, faculty, staff and alumni. In true Southridge fashion, the planning committee 
undertook a highly collaborative, discussion-based approach to gathering feedback and 
input into the development of our plan. Simon and Les were extremely complimentary of 
our school community, and they frequently told me how much they enjoyed the way our 
various constituent groups engaged in the open house process. 
 
Those parents who participated in the open houses will likely recall that the Campus 
Master Plan Committee presented three versions of how our campus might look in the 
future. Although sometimes referred to as “options” or “choices” by some people – 
mostly students, the fact is that the feedback provided through the consultative open 
house process was not intended to conclude in a vote on the “options”. In keeping with 
the governance responsibilities of the Board of Governors, the Campus Master Plan 
Committee worked with Simon and Les to assess the feedback, revise the plan if 
necessary and present a final version of the plan to the Board for approval. 
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I am very happy to let you know that the Board’s recent discussion at its September 
meeting, has led me to share with you that a final version of the plan has been 
approved and accepted by our governors. In the end, the approved Campus Master 
Plan is a combination of all three versions, and its development was highly influenced 
by the feedback the school received from its constituent groups. In addition, there is 
flexibility built into the plan so that the school will not be overly committed to a particular 
direction for the next three decades – especially as the needs of our school, and the 
landscape of education in general, progress and evolve. 
 
The next step with our Campus Master Plan will not be to build anything immediately; 
rather it will be to identify its phases of development and suggest a phasing timeline for 
the Board to consider. This, too, will be an elaborate process that will likely take the 
remainder of the school year to complete. I look forward to sharing the progress of the 
Campus Master Plan Phasing Committee’s work with you over the course of the school 
year. If you would like to see a copy of the Campus Master Plan you can do so by 
clicking here and logging onto the Parents’ Portal.  
 
Have a wonderful week! 
 
Drew Stephens 
Head of School 
 
 

Important Dates 
Event Date Time Location 

Junior School Poppy 
Sale 

Thursday, Nov. 
5th  

All Day Junior Great Hall 

Open House Thursday, Nov. 
5th  

6:00 – 8:30 p.m. Both Schools 

Remembrance 
Ceremony 

Tuesday, Nov. 
10th 

10:00 a.m. Senior Gym 

K-Grade 2 
Remembrance 
Ceremony 

Tuesday, Nov. 
10th 

10:45 – 11:15 
a.m. 

Junior Great Hall 

Remembrance Day Wednesday, 
Nov. 11th  

All Day No School 

    

 
 

http://www.southridge.bc.ca/page.cfm?p=3269
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Junior School News 

Head of Junior School 
 

Talk doesn’t cook rice 
Chinese proverb 

 

Tangible Signs of Making a Difference 
At Southridge, we know that our students have an inclination to make a difference, but 
we need to guide and help facilitate their initiative and energy. Therefore, we have two 
service coordinators: Ms. Jo-Ann Murchie for our PYP students and Madame Anne 
Boyle for our MYP students.  There are many meetings and consultations before our 
students get to implement a service or action in our school.  This helps encourage good 
planning, patience, persistence, foresight and hopefully a greater balance to our 
community. We know that we have to tangibly teach students the steps in service, and 
not just talk about making a difference.    
 
When students present at an assembly, you are witnessing the culmination many 
‘behind the scene’ meetings to ensure that the students are knowledgeable and 
communicating well. As the Chinese Proverb states: ‘Talk doesn’t cook rice’— rather 
deliberate steps in a recipe coupled with some energy do the trick. Creating an 
environment where students are supported in making a difference is what we strive to 
do, each and every day. 
 
Have a great week,  
 
Mrs. Middelaer 
Assistant Head/Head of Junior School 
 

Remembrance Day Ceremonies 
Although Remembrance Day is a time to reflect, mourn and remember—it is also a time 
to celebrate being a Canadian.  Canada has always answered the call to stand up for 
freedom and human rights. Our commitment to these values is being shown again in 
Afghanistan, and Canadians, all of us, are proud of the work our brave soldiers are doing to 
help those less fortunate than us.  Our troops are making a difference in a very tangible 
way, in the countries where they are serving.  
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In the 20 years of Southridge, Remembrance Day has always been honoured and 
respected. Our MYP students all write Remembrance Day selections and the top pieces are 
read at the next few assemblies. May the Canadian heroes who lie beneath the poppies in 
Flanders fields, and in other places, rest in peace knowing that their lives are being 
honoured, remembered, but mainly that our young people are thriving in this free country of 
peace bought by the sacrifice of others.  
 
On Tuesday, November 10 our grade 3 – 12 students will be attending the full school 
Remembrance Day assembly in our senior school gym at 10:15-11:15 a.m. Our PYP 
students will have their own age appropriate ceremony at the same time.  Please join us as 
we honour those whom have sacrificed for our freedom.  
 

No School on Remembrance Day- November 11
th

  
To honour those who sacrificed for our freedom, there will be no school on November 11

th
 .  

School will resume on Thursday, November 12
th
 at the regular time with NO late start. 

 

AR Reading Cut Off Date—Friday, November 27
th

 - Grade 3-7 
Just a reminder to all students in grade three to seven that the last day for writing AR 
tests that count towards term one is on Friday, November 27th. It is helpful to know that 
this deadline is looming in order to avoid a last minute rush on test-writing.   Ideally, 
students set realistic goals in consultation with their teachers, and the AR goal is 
manageable and attainable; we are just supporting good reading habits.  However, we 
are mindful that lives get busy, and knowledge of deadlines is very helpful. 
 
 
 

Senior School News 

Head of Senior School 
 

Collaboration – A personal reflection from last week 
Collaboration is likely a word that you have heard being linked to education lately. It 
certainly isn’t a new concept, but its importance as a skill to be developed in students 
has increased. It is one of the 4 C’s along with Critical Thinking, Communication and 
Creativity. Each one of these are vital skills for people to possess to be successful in the 
workplace regardless of profession or chosen field. You will find it in our Senior School 
Educational Program (SSEP) and in the new Ministry of BC Curriculum it is identified as 



NOVEMBER 4, 2015 
ISSUE #09 

 
 

Page 5 of 12 
 

one of the Core Competencies. For the most part our focus in developing lies with the 
students. Creating opportunities and experiences to develop this key skill is a 
foundational element in the Harkness philosophy of learning. It is also prevalent in 
experiential education as often this occurs with ‘doing’ an activity with others. However, 
in order to help facilitate this important skill, as a teacher developing it in oneself is 
incredibly important. 
 
At most faculty meetings in the Senior School we have built in opportunities to 
collaborate, whether it is discussing a reading or sharing a best practice. Realizing how 
much others – colleagues or experts – have to offer in our own learning is an incredibly 
important insight to gain. While some people have a natural affinity to share or interact 
with others everyone needs to practice these skills to improve. More recently the ability 
to collaborate with other educators has widened with technology. For example, there 
are many blogs, twitter feeds and just the ease to connect through social media in 
general that has made learning from others a positive experience. I have a number of 
colleagues that I connect with in different provinces and countries, asking them 
questions and opinions about a myriad of topics to gain further insight from their 
experiences and skill. 
 
Mostly, the collaboration happens within the walls of the school – albeit with a wider 
view if we can be online with someone globally. Last week I was fortunate to be able to 
go beyond the walls of Southridge and travel with 3 other teachers to visit three different 
schools that are employing the Harkness philosophy of discussion-based learning. We 
set up time to observe classes being taught and perhaps more importantly time to meet 
with teachers and administrators to discuss successes and challenges they face in 
maximizing student learning. We gained an incredible amount of insight not only about 
these schools, but also in our own effectiveness as a school. 
 
Our trip away provided me with two other interesting pieces of knowledge. As much as 
we were thinking that the meetings and observations would provide us with important 
feedback, we learned that our presence at these schools provided our hosts with 
feedback as well. Our own experiences from Southridge helped these schools to look at 
their own practices and be able to see opportunities in which they could grow. The other 
learning point was that while away and travelling with these three colleagues the 
amount of meaningful conversation that occurred helped to raise the learning to an even 
richer level. We were able to discuss how a certain practice might work here or if there 
were any overarching themes we were gleaning from a particular visit. I came away with 
a respect and appreciation of my colleagues here at Southridge and at the other 
schools. It was a very worthwhile experience and one that helped me to understand the 



NOVEMBER 4, 2015 
ISSUE #09 

 
 

Page 6 of 12 
 

importance of providing opportunities for collaborative learning – for faculty and 
students.  
   
Have a great week, 
  
Doug Palm  
Head of Senior School 
 
 

Ballarat shines in foreign eyes 
NOTE: This article was published in a local paper in Ballarat, Australia. 
I wanted to take the opportunity to share my thoughts on my student exchange with 
Ballarat Grammar school in Ballarat. My name is Evanee Verma and I am 14 years old 
and a student at  Southridge School in Surrey, British Columbia, Canada. Through our 
schools student exchange program I had the choice to visit other schools throughout the 
world and I chose Ballarat,as I felt I would experience a more authentic and memorable 
experience rather than a tourist perspective. I have been very fortunate to have been 
paired up with the A'Speculo family as they have been wonderful in inviting me into their 
family.  The Ballarat Grammar community is accepting of all cultures and does a 
wonderful job of making everyone feel welcome. The teachers were always pleasant 
and ready to answer our questions. The three electives I chose were painting 
and drawing, VCE band performance, and agriculture. I thoroughly enjoyed agriculture 
as it was very different compared to my home. I loved spending time with the unique 
animals and I must have taken 3,000 photos of the beautiful Australian landscape. 
 
In painting and drawing, we looked at photos of people from a different 
perspectives then drew these perspectives with charcoal. Along with taking an art as an 
elective, art theory is also included. I thoroughly enjoyed art theory as we 
analyzed shapes and the symbolism in war art. I appreciated the VCE band 
performance course at Ballarat Grammar because the music was exciting and made me 
look forward to coming to band class. The teachers seamlessly let me into the program 
and made me feel welcome and a part of the band. My school, Southridge School, 
believes that by attending a different school in adifferent country, students can begin to 
appreciate not only cultural differences, but also the similarities that young people share 
no matter where they live. I found that the environment in Ballarat Grammar was 
inclusive as the teachers and students were very warm and welcoming. I was inspired 
by how the citizens of Ballarat always greeted one another with a smile and a g'day. As 
your paper previously reported Anglicare was an example of the many 
service opportunities that Ballarat Grammar offers. Like my school, Southridge, Ballarat 
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Grammar also believes in giving back to the community and making the world a better 
place. 
 
In conclusion, I believe that Ballarat Grammar and Southridge School are both alike as 
they both have highly promote service throughout their schools. I also have a deep 
appreciation for the people, animals, and spectacular landscapes of Australia especially 
the sunsets. 

Evanee Verma, Surrey, Canada 

 

University Counselling Update 
This cycle of Portfolio 12 classes has been the first of two application workshops. All 
Grads were required to begin one of their Canadian university applications and open up 
accounts with the Ontario Universities Application Centre (OUAC) or with ApplyBC or 
ApplyAlberta or other. During the workshop, students were made aware that applying to 
universities is a multi-step process. Once applications are received, universities will then 
provide further instructions about supplemental essays and when and how to send 
marks for evaluation. We spent part of the class discussing the ways in which 
universities receive marks through self-reporting, sending Southridge transcript or 
Ministry of Education transcripts. The majority of offers are made between mid-March 
and mid-May.  
  
Beginning November 5th, Grads will be meeting for the 2nd of five structured individual 
appointments with Ms. Livingston and Mr. Weaver. We will be reviewing the action 
items set during meeting #1, discussing the progress of their applications and any 
questions they have regarding the timing and how to send marks to their universities. 
  
Please note for updates regarding university information sessions both at Southridge 
and externally, please check the Parent Portal of LMS for bulletins and activities.  
 

University Essays Workshops 
To assist students with questions about writing the supplemental essays required for 
admission, the University Counselling Office is running three essay workshops. The first 
one was last Wednesday and focussed primarily on students applying for early 
admission to US colleges. 
 
The second workshop is this Wednesday, November 4th from 3 to 4pm in Room 236. 
The third workshop is on Monday, November 16th from 3 to 4pm in the Library. 
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Ms. Livingston, Mr. Weaver and a number of teachers will be on-hand to help with, and 
provide guidance on, this important part of the application process. 
 
Ms. Livingston 
Director of University Counselling 
 
 

The Varsity Hoody is Now Available at the Uniform Shop 
The Varsity Hoody is available for ordering for Senior School students who are in 
Varsity Teams.      This year, the last name of the student will be embroidered at the 
back of the hoody.   The ordering deadline is November 20, 2015.  Interested students 
are welcome to come into the Uniform Shop for more information, to try out the sizes, 
and place your order.   
 
Phala Tan 
Business Services Manager 
ptan@southridge.bc.ca  
 
 
 
 

Both Schools 

Open House is tomorrow night! 

Our largest admissions event is just around the corner.  On Thursday, November 5th 
from 6:00 - 8:30 pm we are inviting the greater community to join us for our 
annual OPEN HOUSE.   Invite a neighbor, friend or family member and give them an 
opportunity to visit our classrooms, meet the faculty and students, and tour our 
wonderful facilities. We know that our greatest source of advertising is our own 
families, so please help us promote our Southridge community. Pre-registration is not 
required.  Thank you for sharing your pride of School! 
 
Renee Lepp 
Director of Admissions 
 
 

The Southridge Masquerade Ball – let the countdown begin! 
We are just a few weeks away from the year’s biggest and best party on the Peninsula 
and we hope you have your tickets!  This truly is a night of intrigue and glamour not to 

mailto:ptan@southridge.bc.ca
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be missed - from dressing in your finest and most mysterious attire, to dancing the night 
away, the Masquerade Ball is the place to see and be seen (once everyone’s masks 
have been removed!) 
 
The evening begins with delectable appetizers and smooth jazz stylings from our own 
Jazz Studies 10 music students and Steve’s Cuba Combo. “Collective You” will once 
again be snapping glamourous black and white photos of all the guests and the silent 
auction tables will be open and ready for business. And, don’t forget to buy a raffle ticket 
for the stunning diamond and sapphire ring prize – a sure way to make some lucky 
winner smile that evening! 
 
Chef Dan Olson of Railtown Catering will once again be creating a sumptuous dinner 
buffet, followed by a medley of tasty dessert treats. The dinner portion of the evening 
wouldn’t be complete without the always popular live auction and our esteemed MC and 
auctioneer, Alastair Abel, will have you bidding high and often on a dazzling array of 
eclectic and unique auction items. 
  
Then it’s time to be thoroughly entertained by “Dueling Pianos”.  These masters of 
music are ready to take your requests, as you dance the night away to all your 
favourites tunes …they know them all!   Starting to feel a little peckish, we’ve got that 
covered too with on site food trucks at 11pm.   
But, the real reason to attend the Southridge Masquerade Ball is to help fund the 
ongoing opportunities and experiences that our students are so fortunate to enjoy.  We 
are all here because of the remarkable sacrifice and dedication of those families who 
came before us, and now we have the chance to make our contributions. 
 
Tickets are still available but they are going fast…click here to order yours today!  
 

Come one, come all to the Masquerade Ball! 
Get your tickets: The Masquerade Ball is just around the corner and we need you 
there to make the party complete!  The evening promises to be an amazing event filled 
with great friends, fabulous music and entertainment, delicious food and one-of-a-kind 
auction items. Tickets are selling fast, so to avoid disappointment, click here to buy your 
ticket now. 
  
Donation items: The deadline to donate an item or service to the live or silent auction 
is MONDAY, NOVEMBER 9th.  The more items we have, the more money we can raise 
for the school, so click here for your donation form. 
  

https://www.netdirectories.com/~srs/oler2.cgi?1134
https://www.netdirectories.com/~srs/oler2.cgi?1134
http://www.southridge.bc.ca/uploaded/Gala/2015/2015_GALA_Donation_Form.pdf?1446067094052
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Sponsorships are still available and we need your help to reach our goal and make the 
evening a success.  Your contribution is tax deductible and your support is much 
appreciated! The sponsorship deadline is Wednesday November 16th, so please click 
here if you would like to make a donation on behalf of your family or business.  
  
Watch for a preview of the Live and Marquis table items in next week’s Wednesday – 
there’s definitely something for everyone on the list! 
  
A sincere thank-you to everyone who has already supported the event. It’s going to be a 
fabulous evening of mystery and glamour on November 21st and we look forward to 
seeing you then! 
  
2015 Gala Committee 
 

Friends of Southridge, 2016 – this time it is personal 
“I have some bad news.” We never want to get that phone call, and sadly, I have had 
that message twice in last two weeks. Heart and kidney disease were the two problems 
for my family but not cancer, never cancer until now. 
 
I was one of eight children, and although I live on the west coast of Canada and they 
are in Ireland, we have always remained a tightly knit family. My pain is their pain, and 
we experienced great sadness when one of my brothers died 20 years ago, but we 
supported each other and his young family. 
 
We have been called once again to support each other as my oldest brother has just 
been diagnosed with colon cancer, and less than one week later, his daughter, my 
niece also got the same devastating news that she has breast cancer. Father and 
daughter, brother and niece facing the challenge together. 
 
We are not called the “fighting Irish” for no reason, and I know they will deal with this 
head on. When I spoke to my brother, I was reminded of Serena and her mantra, 
“Breeding Optimism”, as he is not prepared to let this disease rob him of his future. My 
niece is her father’s daughter, tenacious and feisty, and I know they will be arm and arm 
in battle together. 
 
Last year, the Friends of Southridge team had the hardest ride of their lives as it was 
during the freak storm at the end of August, but they did it. They also raised a 
tremendous amount of money, and many of you supported them. Thank you! I did not 

http://www.southridge.bc.ca/uploaded/Gala/2015/GALA_2015_Sponsorship_Opportunities.pdf
http://www.southridge.bc.ca/uploaded/Gala/2015/GALA_2015_Sponsorship_Opportunities.pdf
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participate as I was in Ireland but this year, I have two great reasons; my brother and 
my niece. This year, my ride will be for them. 
 
The Friends of Southridge Cycling team is hosting its first meeting on Sunday, 
November 15rd at 9:00 am in the Junior School conference room. Even if you are only 
curious about the ride, please plan to attend, or if you are unable to attend but 
interested, contact Rob at drrob@laserhealth.ca.  
 
Anne Boyle (teacher representative and team member) 
Southridge Junior School – aboyle@southridge.bc.ca 
 

Math for All  
We are back for another term of Math for All!!! The sessions will run every Tuesday, 
from 3:30 -4:30 in the Senior School library starting November 10th!  If you would like to 
sign up as a tutor, please see/email Mr. Sterelyukhin. If you would like to come by and 
get help, just do that, all grades are welcome! 
 
Thank you very much,  
 
Mr. Sterelyukhin 
 

Human Resources News 
Ms. Lorna Johnson has joined us today as our new part time Admissions Assistant. 
Lorna brings to this position a strong administrative background with over ten years of 
experience with both the private and public sector. Lorna has spent the past seven 
years with Mercer where she held the role of an Associate and was responsible for 
managing the technical aspects of client work including business development activities. 
During her career Lorna also worked at The College of Professional Counselling as the 
Registrar. Lorna is looking forward to stepping back into an educational setting and 
being a part of our Admissions team. 
 
Darcie Sagert 
Director of Human Resources 
 

Gift Cards for Sale – Fundraiser for Grads 2016! 
Thinking of purchasing some Cineplex gift cards for the movie fanatics in your family? 
Have a teenager who just got their license who would be thrilled to get some Chevron 

mailto:drrob@laserhealth.ca
mailto:aboyle@southridge.bc.ca
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gift cards instead of buying gas themselves? Have a student studying across Canada 
and want to make sure they are getting their groceries? Want to impress your wife with 
a Spa Utopia gift card? Want to treat your staff to a coffee or two? Take a look at the 
Grad’s upcoming fundraiser (flyer and order form are attached to the Wednesday) and 
consider ordering your holiday gift cards through us! We appreciate all of your support! 
  
Ms. Livingston & Grad Committee 
 

Purdy’s Chocolates 
The Southridge 2016 Grads are selling Purdy’s Chocolates again this year.  We love all 
the support we receive from our community and we know that many people look forward 
to this fundraiser so they can have gifts and treats ready for friends and family over the 
holidays. The students have all received the flyers, but in case you have not received it 
you can view the online catalogue to place your orders.  We have included an 
information sheet as to how to place your orders online.   
 
Thank you! 
Grad Committee 
 
 

Uniform Shop News 
Winter is just around the corner.   The Uniform Shop has different types of jackets, 
scarves, and toques to keep you warm.     Selected scarves are on promotion (while 
quantities last).    You are welcome to come into our shop and take a look!  Our opening 
hours are: 
  
The Uniform Shop is open during the following hours.    
 
Monday – Thursday (closed Fridays) 
7:45 - 9:00.a.m and 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
 
Phala Tan 
Business Services Manager 
ptan@southridge.bc.ca  
 
 

mailto:ptan@southridge.bc.ca


 Grad 2016  

Gift Card Fundraiser! 
Help support the Grad Class of 2016! 

“Perfect gift for the Holidays & Birthdays” 
(Over 100 choices of cards) 

 

Drop off Orders forms to Junior & Senior office by 

Dec. 1st and receive your cards by Dec.12th 

 

        

                  

                   

  

 



SUPPORTER ORDER FORM

NAME OF SUPPORTER: _______________________ PHONE NUMBER: ___________________________ DATE: _____________________

ADDRESS:  _______________________________ POSTAL CODE: ___________________________ EMAIL: _____________________

NAME OF PARENT:  _______________________  ______________________ GRADE/CLASS: ___________________________

o This is a one time order o This is my new standing order.

MERCHANT(FEE) CERTIFICATES TOTAL MERCHANT(FEE) CERTIFICATES TOTAL

Department Stores: Grocery Stores:

(DB) Giant Tiger 3.0%               x $25.00 (DB) MarketPlace IGA 5.0%               x $50.00  $ __________

              x $100.00  $ __________ **Reloadable**

(DB) Hudson's Bay (Hbc, 3.0%               x $25.00 (C) Killarney Market 3.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

 Home Outfitters)               x $50.00 (DB) Loblaws(Shop Easy, 3.0%               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________ Extra Foods, Superstore,Lucky               x $50.00

(DB) London Drugs 2.0%               x $25.00 Dollar,No Frills,Canadian Wholesale               x $100.00

              x $50.00 City Market)               x $250.00  $ __________

              x $100.00  $ __________ (DB) Safeway 3.0%               x $50.00

(DB) Sears 3.0%               x $25.00               x $100.00

              x $50.00               x $250.00  $ __________

              x $100.00  $ __________ (DB) Stong's 5.0%               x $50.00

(DB) Walmart 1.0%               x $25.00               x $100.00

              x $50.00               x $500.00  $ __________

              x $100.00 (DB) T&T Supermarkets 2.0%               x $20.00

              x $250.00  $ __________ (Osaka)               x $50.00  $ __________

Fuel:

(C) Chevron 2.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ Specialty Stores:

(DB) Esso 2.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Aeropostale 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

**Reloadable**               x $50.00 (DB) Aldo 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $100.00  $ __________ (DB) American Eagle 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

(DB) Petro-Canada 2.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Bath and Body Works 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (DB) Best Buy 2.0%               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________               x $50.00

(DB) Shell 2.0%               x $25.00               x $100.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (DB) Canadian Tire 3.0%               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________               x $50.00

Home Improvement:               x $100.00  $ __________

(DB) Home Depot 2.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Chapters/Indigo/Coles*** 5.0%               x $20.00

              x $50.00               x $50.00  $ __________

              x $100.00 (DB) Claire's Stores 7.5%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $250.00  $ __________ (DB) i-Tunes 4.0%               x $10.00

(DB) Home Hardware 3.0%               x $25.00               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (DB) La Senza 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $100.00  $ __________ (DB) M&M Meat Shops 3.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

(DB) Lowe's 2.0%               x $25.00 (NC) Maison Birks 5.0%               x $100.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (DB) Mark's Work 5.0%               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________ Wearhouse               x $50.00

(DB) Rona / Totem 5.0%               x $25.00               x $100.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (DB) Options (Gap, Old Navy, 5.0%               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________ Banana Republic)               x $50.00  $ __________

Grocery Stores: (DB) Petsmart 3.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

(DB) Choices Market 7.0%               x $20.00 (NC) Pet Solutions 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $100.00

              x $250.00  $ __________

(DB) Fairway Market 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ More Specialty Next Page

*Vancouver Island Only*



MERCHANT(FEE) CERTIFICATES TOTAL MERCHANT(FEE) CERTIFICATES TOTAL

Specialty Stores: Restaurants:

(DB) Shoppers Drug Mart 3.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Tim Hortons 3.0%               x $10.00

              x $50.00               x $25.00

              x $100.00  $ __________               x $50.00  $ __________

(DB) Sport Chek 4.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Vancouver Dine 10.0%               x $50.00  $ __________

              x $50.00 (The Teahouse, Seasons in the Park,

              x $100.00  $ __________ Cardero's, The Sandbar)

(DB) Staples 3.0%               x $25.00 (DB) White Spot Restuarant*** 5.0%               x $25.00

**Reloadable**               x $50.00               x $50.00  $ __________

              x $100.00 (DB) Triple O's 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

              x $250.00  $ __________

(DB) Starbucks 5.0%               x $10.00

              x $25.00 Entertainment:

              x $50.00 (DB) Cineplex Odeon 5.0%               x $10.00

              x $100.00  $ __________ (Famous Players,Galaxy,SilverCity,               x $25.00  $ __________

(DB) The Children's Place 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ Colossus,Paramount)

(DB) Tisol Pet Nutrition and 5.0%               x $25.00

Supply Stores               x $50.00 Travel

              x $100.00  $ __________ (NC) Avis Car Rental 5.0%               x $50.00

(DB) Winners / Marshalls / 5.0%               x $25.00               x $100.00  $ __________

Home Sense               x $50.00  $ __________ (DB) Fairmont Hotels 5.0%               x $100.00  $ __________

Restaurants: Spas

(DB) Boathouse Restaurants 5.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Spafinder Wellness 365 10.0%               x $50.00

              x $50.00  $ __________               x $100.00  $ __________

(DB) Boston Pizza 5.0%               x $25.00 (DB) Spa Utopia 5.0%               x $50.00

              x $50.00  $ __________ www.spautopia.ca               x $100.00  $ __________

(DB) Browns Socialhouse 5.0%               x $25.00 (DB) WaySpa 7.5%               x $50.00

              x $50.00  $ __________ (over 450 spas across Canada)               x $100.00  $ __________

(DB) Cactus Club 5.0%               x $25.00 www.wayspa.com

              x $50.00  $ __________

(DB) Cara-The Ultimate Dining Card 3.0%               x $25.00

(Milestone's, Kelsey's, Swiss               x $50.00  $ __________ GRAND TOTAL: $                    

Chalet, Montana's Cookhouse,

Harvey's, Fionn MacCool's)

(DB) Darden Restaurants DB: Declining Balance Shopping Card

Olive Garden 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ C: Change Back Shopping Certificate

Red Lobster 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ NC: No Change Back Shopping Certificate

(DB) Earls 5.0%               x $25.00

              x $50.00  $ __________

(DB) Joey Restaurant 5.0%               x $25.00

              x $50.00  $ __________ CANNOT PAY OFF ACCOUNT WITH CARDS OR CERTIFICATES

(DB) Keg 5.0%               x $25.00

              x $50.00

              x $100.00  $ __________ PAYMENT INFORMATION: o Cheque  # ____________

(DB) Moxie's 10.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ o Cash

(DB) Old Spaghetti Factory*** 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________ Total Order:  $ ________________

(DB) Red Robin 5.0%               x $25.00  $ __________

(DB) Sammy J's Grill and Bar 5.0% ________ x $25.00 Thanks for your support!

              x $50.00  $ __________

(DB) Subway 5.0%               x $10.00 ***Please note the following cards are also available as reloadable

              x $25.00 cards; Chapter/Indigo/Coles, The Old Spaghetti Factory and White 

              x $50.00  $ __________ Spot Restuaruants.  Please phone our office for more information.***

Revised September 2015

http://www.spautopia.ca/
http://www.wayspa.com/


 Grad 2016 Purdy’s Chocolate 

Holiday Fundraiser 
 

Dear Students & Parents, 

With the holidays just around the corner, the Southridge Grad Committee is 

excited to announce our annual Purdy’s Chocolate fundraiser.  Pre-order all of 

your chocolate gifts for friends and co-workers or have some boxes at home for 

when friends and family come to visit during the holidays!   

In addition to supporting our grads with this fundraising opportunity, there are 

prizes for ordering chocolates!!! 

Online Draws – order your chocolates online and you are eligible to win a 

Sweet Traditions Gift Basket!! 

There are two options for ordering: 

1. Order Forms – Send your order form to the senior school, attention to 

Heather Mosher along with a cheque for the amount of your purchase 

payable to Southridge School (memo: Grad Committee) 

2. Order Online – go to http://www.purdysgpp.com and click on “Sign in 

as Group Member”.  The Southridge Grad group number is “24019”. It 

will ask you then to fill in your personal information, create a personal 

password and then you can order your chocolates (and see an online 

catalogue).   

Please get your orders in by NOVEMBER 20st , 2016.  All orders will be delivered to 

the school on December 11th and will be ready for pick-up after school in the 

cafeteria.   

We greatly appreciate your support!! 

Grad Committee & Ms. Mosher (hmosher@southridge.bc.ca)   
 

http://www.purdysgpp.com/
mailto:hmosher@southridge.bc.ca


 

 Specials 

  

     

 

  Mon-2 
 

  Tues-3 

   

  Breakfast  

     Chef’s 
   Entree 

    Pasta 
 Bowl  $3.50 

     Grill 
   Central  

 Panini of   
the week  

    Great 
   Greens 

    Pasta 
    Salad 

 Berry 
Smoothie 

 

   Wed-4 

  Raspberry 
 Scone   

 

   Thur-5 

    Blueberry 
Muffin 

 

   Fri-6 

   Banana  
Smoothie 

 Quesadilla 
Chicken  

   Chicken  
Stirfry  

 Fried 
  Rice   

 Lemon Grass 
Chicken 

  Curry 
Pasta 

   Creamy 
Bowtie  

    Pasta 
    Rose 

 Macaroni & 
   Cheese 

Spaghetti & 

Meat sauce 

Spicy Chicken 
Burger  

   Japa Dog 
     

Pizza 
 Slice  

    BBQ 
Ribber  

 BBQ Bacon  
Burger  

Garden 
    Salad 

Chicken Caesar 

   Salad 
    Chefs 
    Salad 

Spicy Chicken 
    Salad 

  chicken 
pesto 

 chicken 
pesto 

 chicken 
pesto 

 chicken 
pesto 

 chicken 
pesto 

      We always offer our regular menu in addition to our daily specials 

 Italian 
sausage 
Calzone 

Nov 2- Nov 6 

Bagel/Cream 
Cheese  



 

 Specials 

  

     

 

  Mon-9 
 

  Tues-10 

   

  Breakfast  

     Chef’s 
   Entree 

    Pasta 
 Bowl  $3.50 

     Grill 
   Central  

   Panini of 
the week 

    Great 
   Greens 

Asian Noodle 
    Salad 

Berry 
Smoothie 

 

   Wed-11 

   

 

   Thur-12 

    Banana 
 Bread   

 

   Fri-13 

    peach 
smoothie 

Pizza Bagel 
With salad 

     Butter 
Chicken 

No School Chow Mein 
 

    Pasta 
  Primavera 

   Cheese 
Manicotti  

     Macaroni & 
   Cheese 

    Pasta 
  Alfredo 

Spring Rolls     Chicken 
Fajita  

    Beef Dip  Hot Wrap  
 

Tuna 
    Salad 

    Chefs 
    Salad 

   Caesar 
    Salad 

Pulled Pork  Pulled Pork  Pulled Pork  Pulled Pork  

      We always offer our regular menu in addition to our daily specials 

     

Fish Taco 

Nov 9- Nov 13 

  Breakfast 
 Wrap  



 

 Specials 

  

     

 

  Mon-16 
 

  Tues-17 

   

  Breakfast  

     Chef’s 
   Entree 

    Pasta 
 Bowl  $3.50 

     Grill 
   Central  

   Panini of 
the week 

    Great 
   Greens 

Pasta 
    Salad 

 Berry 
Smoothie 

 

   Wed-18 

  Breakfast 
Bagel  

 

   Thur-19 

Apple/Cinn  
Scone  

 

   Fri-20 

Banana 
Smoothie 

 Chicken  
Enchalada 

 

  Perogies  
W/ sausage 

Sweet & Sour 
Meatballs 

       Turkey 
Pot Pie 

    Gemelli 
    Pasta 

    Pasta 
Alfredo  

Rotini 
   Italiano 

 3 Cheese 
 Tortellini 

 Macaroni & 

  Cheese 

Veggie 
Burger 

   Soft Taco 
     

Pizza 
 Slice 

 Chicken Strip 

 Wrap 

 Philly Beef 
Sandwich 

    

Tuna 
    Salad 

    Chicken  
   Salad 

Garden  
Salad 

Chefs Salad 
 

   Turkey 
Swiss 

 Turkey 
Swiss 

 Turkey 
Swiss 

 Turkey 
Swiss 

 Turkey 
Swiss 

      We always offer our regular menu in addition to our daily specials 

Fish and 
chips 

Nov 16- Nov 20 

Breakfast 
Wrap 



 

 Specials 

  

     

 

  Mon-23 
 

  Tues-24 

   

  Breakfast  

     Chef’s 
   Entree 

    Pasta 
 Bowl  $3.50 

     Grill 
   Central  

Weekly 
Panini 

    Great 
   Greens 

Asian Noodle 
    Salad 

Berry 
Smoothie 

 

   Wed-25 

  Blueberry 
 Scone   

 

   Thur-26 

     Banana  
Smoothie 

 

   Fri-27 

    Yogurt 
Parfait  

 Butter 
Chicken       

Ham/cheese 
Calzone 

Chicken 
Taco Salad 

  Beef/black 
bean 

Enchalada 

    Pasta 
  Primavera 

    Curry  
Pasta 

 Spaghetti w/ 
Meatballs 

   Pasta 
  Marinara 

    Pasta 
  Alfredo 

Corned Beef 
On Rye 

  Chicken 
Fajita   

Pizza 
 Slice  

 BBQ Beef on 
A Bun 

Fish   
Burger 

Tuna 
    Salad 

Chicken Taco 
   Salad 

    Chefs 
    Salad 

   Caesar 
    Salad 

    Italian  
Pizza 

 Italian 
Pizza 

 Italian 
Pizza 

 Italian 
Pizza 

 Italian 
Pizza 

      We always offer our regular menu in addition to our daily specials 

 Chicken 
Strips 
w/fries 

Nov 23- Nov 27 

  Breakfast 
 Wrap  
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